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Good Morning,
Asking you to revise the mining rules for Bald Mountain, and the 11 other
 potential mining sites in Maine is really asking you to protect 12 very large watersheds
 throughout Maine. I don't really want you to adjust the rules and create an acceptable set of
 rules on how to rape our landscape correctly. I want you to say it is wrong to rape nature in
 ANY way. When faced with questions like this - ask yourself how your actions will affect your
 descendants. Your next 7 generations will need clean water and all that comes with clean
 waters. Collectively, the next 7+ generations are praying you just say no to ecocide. Thank you
 - Michael Rodrigue

C-489

mailto:mrodrigu@bowdoin.edu
mailto:MiningComments2016.DEP@maine.gov

